January 1, 2022

Dear Parent or Guardian,

All schools in lllinois are required to develop a pest management plan.

Schools are required to notify staff, students and parents prior to certain types of pest control
applications.

Our Custodial Supervisor, Mr. Monty Powers is the designated person to oversee the pest management
operations and record keeping.

This pest management plan places emphasis on inspection and communication with school
administration.

The focus of the plan is to identify and eliminate conditions in the school which could cause pests to be a
problem.

Applications of pest control materials are made only when necessary to eliminate a pest problem.

If it becomes necessary to use any pest control products, other than traps or baits, notice will be posted
and emailed/mailed two days prior to the application.

The only exception to the two-day notice would be if there was an immediate threat to health or
property.

Thank you,
Kim Powers Monty Powers
Head of School Custodial supervisor
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